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TOPIC: REQUEST FOR RME (TWCC-22) 
 
 

Effective February 1, 2001, we are required to use TWCC-22 (Rev.10/00) forms.  This 
form was announced by the TWCC on November 8, 2000 and it was circulated to all of our 
clients by our FOL Advisory No. 295 on November 15, 2000.  The effective date to begin using 
the form was February 1, 2001. 

 
Many clients are still using the old form. TWCC is denying these requests for Required 

Medical Exams because of the “obsolete form.”   
 
You must obtain a copy of the new form and submit all RME orders on this new form.  A 

copy of the new form is attached to this advisory.  It is also available from the TWCC website.  
To access this website, go to the hyperlink on the home page of our website, open the TWCC 
website, open “Table of Contents” to the “Forms” section, and then download the form in the 
appropriate format. 


